From: Eddie Guerrero <eddie.guerrero@lacity.org>

Sent time: 04/30/2019 05:07:59 PM

To: Eduardo Hermoso <eduardo.hermoso@]acity.org>; Mohammad Hasan <mohammad.hasan@lacity.org>
Cec: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Subject: 1720 Vine - Proposed Signal Review

Congratulations on today's meeting gentlemen. Nice job preparing for the conversation.

Keep up the good work.

Eddie Guerrero
2 Senior Transportation Engineer

Metro Development Review

Los Angeles Department of Transportation
u 100 South Main Street, 9th Floor
Los Angeles, California 90012

213.972.8476
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